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End of the week:
* It was lovely to see all of the children’s Easter bonnets today. We were so impressed with the home crafting skills - we hope the
children had fun making them. There was an amazing atmosphere during the parade. Well done to our winners of the Easter
bonnet and the raffle ticket winners. Overall school collected £88 and the school council will decide on what the money will go
towards.

* Thank you for all the chocolate donations for own clothes day. These will be in our chocolate tombola at the Eid fair.

Rights Respecting Schools - Cheetwood’s Article of the Week!

Article 3 - the best interests of the child.
When adults make decisions, they should think about how their decisions will affect children. All adults should do
what is best for children. Governments should make sure children are protected and looked after by their parents,
or by other people when this is needed. Governments should make sure that people and places responsible for
looking after children are doing a good job.

Please take some time to discuss this further with your child/ren!
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Important information:
** Save the date** Eid fair will take place on Thursday 18th April. Please see Mrs Clark’s letter for further information.

* School will reopen on Tuesday 16th April at 8.40am. We hope you all have a lovely break and look forward to welcoming you
back to school in two weeks. For those who are celebrating we wish you a happy Easter.

* Calendar dates for the summer term will be sent via parentmail on Tuesday 2nd April. Please do read through and add important
dates to your calendars.

Words of the week

stuffy A room that is too hot and there isn’t enough air

mayhem There is mayhem when a situation is chaotic, people are confused and not following
the rules



Attendance
Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Year 1: 97.7% Year 2: 95.7%

Year 3: 94% Year 4: 94%

Year 5: 88.4% Year 6: 90.9%

Overall Attendance is 93.3%

Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time.
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Reading Writing Maths

Nursery:
Reception:
Year 1:
Year 2:
Year 3:
Year 4:
Year 5:
Year 6:

Simo
Noor
Abdullah
Mayra
Alexandra
Aryan
Anas
Zain

Humphrey
Almasa
Muheet
Laith
Tengis
Sahith
Eya
Lamar

Ismael
Harashveer
Johann
Mailey
Eesa
Yasmin
Attaullah
Mustafa

Sportsmanship Reading
Stats

Rights Holder Award

Year 1: Yusuf & Advik
Year 2: Assel & Fabeeha
Year 3: Mason & Aliyah
Year 4: Faaria & Aisha B
Year 5: Layla & Malachi
Year 6: Imanuel & Hassan

Year 1: 62%
Year 2: 62%
Year 3: 71%
Year 4: 64%
Year 5: 76%
Year 6: 86%

Year 1: Ibrahim
Year 2: Nathan
Year 3: Blinn
Year 4: Arafa
Year 5: Elizabeth
Year 6: Hooria
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